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MEMORANDUM  
 
 
 

 
DATE: April 18, 2023  

TO: Interested Parties 

FROM: Maria Gonzalez, Zoning Hearing Officer Secretary 

SUBJECT: Cancellation Notice for the San Mateo County License Board Hearing 
 
 
This is to inform you that the April 19,2023 San Mateo County License Board Hearing 
has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting, of the San Mateo County License Board Hearing, is scheduled for 
Wednesday May 17, 2023. 
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